
  ST BERNARD’S PARISH 
Telephone: 4472 4153 

P.O. Box 3220, Batehaven, 2536. 

Email: Batemansbay@cg.org.au 

Website: www.cg.org.au/batemansbay 

Office Hours: 9am to 2pm Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Parish Priest: Fr. Martins Aloga      Assistant Priest : Fr. Dominic Byrne. 

St Bernards Primary School: ‘That All May Be One’. Principal: Jacqueline Heffernan. 

Carroll College: ‘Learning For Life”. Principal: Steve Bath 

 

Fr Martins:  Wed, Fri  in 

Bay.  Tues, Thurs, Sat Sun 

in Moruya. 

 

 

Fr Dom:  Tue, Thu Sat, 

Sun in Bay .  Wed, Fri   in 

Moruya. 

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish   

especially Rae Fishlock,  Mary Hen-

derson, Leanna Corbin, Michelle 

Blake, Yettie deGraaf, James Lee, 

Denis Johnson, Michael Garrety,  

Betty O’Neill, Dianne Hantas , Eve-

lyn Freiburger , Frank Byrne & Zora. 

(New names for prayer may be  

added  to the book in the sacristy) 

REST IN PEACE 

We pray for those who 

have departed this life   

June Bowditch, Douglas 

Wilson,  Marie Shooks, Peter 

Baird, Gizella Bowmaker, 

& Ernesto Tan 
 

 THIS WEEK: 16th—21st January 
 

Tuesday  9  9am Mass in Church 
       

Wednesday 10         9am  Mass  
      

Thursday   11         9am  Mass  
      

Friday 12           9.15am Mass   
   

Saturday 13  9am Rosary  

    6pm  Vigil Mass  

Sunday  14  9am Mass  
 
Adoration is on First Friday of the Month at 

5:30pm. Mass is also celebrated every first  

Saturday of the Month at 9am. 

Reconciliation every Saturday  5pm 
 
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND 20/21 January 

Church Cleaning:  15-19 January: Dave and 

Leonie May 
Welcome:  

6pm:   

9am   Maureen Kinross 
Readers 

6pm: Joe O’Sullivan & volunteers 

9am : Nola Beatty & Angela Horsfall 
Extraordinary Ministers 
6pm:   Volunteers Needed 

9am :  Anne Scicluna and Kathleen Corbin 

Computer screen   

6pm :  Volunteer 

9am :  Tony Priest 

Morning Tea:   Nola Beatty 

Kids Liturgy :  Holidays  
 

There is a list in the Sacristy and on the door for 
people to volunteer for ministries until the end of 

January.  Please fill in where you are available or 
check with the Sacristy to see who may be needed.. 

Maranatha Lodge 
Eucharistic Minister needed on the 
first Wednesday of the Month to 
bring  Communion to our Catholic 
Residents after Mass.  
Please contact Marie Weatherall,  
Pastoral Care Co-ord.  
[m] 0405 028 057 .   

On my fiftieth birthday I think of my Dad and his declining 

state; my parents’ house, which my brother, sister, and me 

will have to sell this year; and this the loss of a family home. 

Ministry gives you the opportunity for travel to many  

different places and to also meet many different people but it 

also gives you a different perspective back toward your own 

family and home. It allows you to see other families and the 

way that they live together. Faith is so important but is really 

directionless without love guiding it. Your family is the place 

where life begins and when that home slips away into the 

past so can much love. I am fortunate to have lived in many 

different parishes and studied in Rome. They have all become 

a wonderful place to return to as they were all home at one 

stage or another and feel that same way each time I return.  

I wonder which home I will celebrate next year’s birthday in?  

Fr. Dominic 

Parish Finances: Direct Debt Details:    
1st Collection ( pr iests of the Archdiocese )  
BSB 062786  
ACC  NO    0029248 
Reference: Bbay Surname 
2nd Collection ( par ish )  BSB 062786   
ACC  NO    00012939 

 

The Men's Breakfast will recommence on 
Saturday January 20th. 

The voting on the attendance surveys last year was 
12 for Bi-Monthly and 7 for Monthly. 

With this in mind the dates for the next 4 
Breakfasts will be  

Jan 20th, March 17th (2 weeks before Easter and 
during Lent), May 19th  and July 21st.  

 
Bernie Basevi has been asked to be Guest 

Speaker at the 1st Breakfast this year and will 
enlighten us on the worthy   
"Muddy Puddles" Project. 

Looking forward to seeing all you Breakfast 
Connoisseurs on the 20th.  

All are welcome, perhaps invite a friend. 
Venue: Church Meeting Room, Time: 7:45 for 

8:00, Cost: $5.00 
 

For more information contact Terry Jackson on 
0488 052 147 or Tony Priest on 0423 361 083 

Coming events 

 Saturday 20th January   
8am - Men's Breakfast (see notice) New Parishioners 

If you are a new parishioner, please take the time to fill in a blue form.  
We would love to welcome you into our parish You can pick up a form  

from the piety shop.  

CONCERNED CATHOLICS  

OF THE CANBERRA-GOULBURN ARCHDIOCESE 

Parishioners, clergy and friends are invited to the 3rd public forum 

of Concerned Catholics of Canberra & Goulburn on  

THURSDAY MARCH 22 7PM FOR 7.30PM  

AT THE AUSTRALIAN CENTRE FOR CHRISTIANITY  

& CULTURE, BARTON. ACT. 

FRANCIS SULLIVAN,  

CEO of the Truth, Justice & Healing Council, will 

provide an analysis of the final report of the Royal Commission. 

For further information see flyers in the Church Foyer. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
& BEST WISHES  

on your 50th Birthday 
 

FR DOMINIC 
 

FROM THE PARISHIONERS 
OF BATEMANS BAY 


